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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Ellen Roeber <eroeber@ncptboard.org>
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2025 4:00 PM
To: Wiggs, Travis C
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: [External] RE: Periodic Review-Board of PT Examiners-August 2025 RRC Meeting

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message 
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab. 

 
Hi Travis, 
 
Thanks for the information. I will be on the lookout for the invite. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Ellen 
 
Ellen Roeber, PT, DPT 
Deputy Director 
North Carolina Board of Physical Therapy Examiners 
8300 Health Park, Suite 233 
Raleigh, North Carolina  27615 
Phone: (919)490-6393;(800)800-8982 
email: eroeber@ncptboard.org 
Web address: www.ncptboard.org 
E-Mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law 
"NCGS. Ch.132" and may be disclosed to third parties 
 
From: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2025 3:56 PM 
To: Ellen Roeber <eroeber@ncptboard.org> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: Periodic Review-Board of PT Examiners-August 2025 RRC Meeting 
 

Good afternoon, 
 
I am the attorney who reviewed your agency’s attached periodic review report. The RRC will formally review the report 
at its meeting on Thursday, August 28, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be a hybrid of in-person and WebEx 
attendance, and an evite should be sent to you as we get close to the meeting, or you are welcome to attend in-person. 
If there are any other representatives from your agency who want to attend virtually, please let me know prior to the 
meeting, and we will get evites out to them as well.  
 
I plan to recommend that the RRC adopt the report.  Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks,   
 

 You don't often get email from travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov. Learn why this is important   
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Travis C. Wiggs 
Rules Review Commission Counsel 
OƯice of Administrative Hearings 
Telephone: 984-236-1929 
Email: travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 


